
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SISTER CITIES 

RELATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2022 

 
 

The Next Regularly Scheduled  

Sister Cities Relations Committee Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 

October 13, 2022. 

 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION I, Amanda Foley, Community Services 
Supervisor for the City of Rohnert Park, declare that the foregoing Notice was posted and available for review 
on September 2, 2022, at Rohnert Park City Hall, 130 Avram Avenue, Rohnert Park, California 94928. The Notice 
of Cancellation is also available on the City web site at www.rpcity.org. Executed this 2nd day of September 

2022, at Rohnert Park, California.  Amanda Foley         Amanda Foley, Community Services Supervisor  


